
From: Auriemma, Kathryn
Sent: 4/22/2014 4:38:25 PM

RedactedTo:

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Direct Access Report - January 2014

I did not receive the March DASR reports, which by now is unusual. I sent a note to Redac but 
have not heard back. Can you let me know the status? Appreciate it!

From: Auriemma, Kathryn
Sent: Wednesday. April 16. 2014 9:01 AM
To: I Redacted
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: RE: PG&E's Direct Access Report - January 2014

Erik:

I did not receive the March DASR reports, which by now is unusual. I sent a note to Reda but
am sending to you also in case she is out.

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 1:43 PM 
To: Auriemma, Kathryn
Cc: Tom, Jonathan P.; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: PG&E's Direct Access Report - January 2014

Ms. Auriemma:
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Enclosed please find PG&E's Direct Access Report for January 2014, as directed by 
D.97-05-040 and D.97-12-088.

PG&E is furnishing this report on a confidential basis under the provisions of Section 
583 of the Public Utilities Code.

Thank you

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/
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